
[bookmark: _GoBack] I just wanted to thank CPCA members for everything that has happened to me past 11 months.  Recently I had oral interview with the Bloomfield police department and I just received an email saying that I'm ranked 1 on their eligible list.  It's amazing how much I improved the last couple of months.  I'll have to tell them that I need to drop their recruitment process because I have been hired by the Milford police department.   Yes, I've been hired. 
Thank you!

Sincerely,

Christopher Park 

